
NOTICE – ONEIDA JUDICIARY 
 

If you are sick or experiencing flu-like symptoms such as a cough, fever or other respiratory 

problem, please do not come to the courthouse. If you have a court hearing scheduled and cannot 

make it due to illness, please call us at (920) 496-7200 to arrange for a telephone or 

videoconference appearance or request a continuance in writing. 


